C-1
Public Hearing
April 24, 2023

From: Quanhong Wang

To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Against No.8374.2023 and ZoningAmendment Bylaw No.8375,2023,for 102/104 Eight Avenue and
728 First Street

Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 9:13:26 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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